
 

The Consulate General of India, Brisbane is  proud to announce the Vishwa Hindi Diwas 2025 
celebration on 11th January 2025 from 2PM to 4PM at the Consulate’s Function Hall on Level 12, 301 
Coronation Drive, Milton 4064.  

Everybody is encouraged to participate in programme including recital of Hindi poems, verses, songs, 
quotes, or any of their original compositions. There will be live music and dance followed by an 
interactive Hindi quiz and book presentation. Attendees are encouraged to participate in Traditional 
Indian Dress Competition. There will be prizes and certificate for winners.  

CGI, Brisbane encourages you to RSVP now and also register for participation in the programme. For 
more details, please contact the below mentioned programme coordinators: 

Seema Chauhan: 0409287427 
Madhu Khanna:  0400190965 
 
Scan the QR code displayed in the image above to register for participation and attending the 
event. 
 
NOTE: Register for participation by 14/12/2024 
 RSVP for attending the event by 20/12/2024 


